Munson Township

Zoning Commission Meeting
Minutes of March 25, 2013

Chairman Dennis Medica called the meeting to order at 7:00pm, with Ron Atkinson, Heather
Crawford, Lenore Pikus, and Jim Tekavec present. Also present was Zoning Inspector Tim
Kearns and Secretary Paula Friebertshauser.

Jim Tekavec moved and Lenore Pikus seconded to approve the minutes of February 20, 2013.
Motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE - Zoning Bulletin Issues — 1/25, 2/10, 2/25, 3/10

Mr. Medica commented that he would like to schedule a time for the Board to meet with Ms.
Schlag and Mr, Dietrich. There are new board members and he felt it would be a good idea. Mr.
Atkinson mentioned that for a previous visit, members came up with a list of questions that were
given to Ms. Schlag and Mr. Dietrich ahead of time for discussion. Several meeting times were
discussed, but by the end of the evening, the date was left open dependent upon the completion
of the resolution draft.

It was noted there is a meeting on fracking at Notre Dame on April 4, 2013 at 7pm.

The Board then spent the majority of the meeting reviewing the draft, mainly concentrating on
the possibility of combining care center information and clarifying the signage language.

The secretary was asked to combine definitions for care centers under that heading and to list
language for care centers separately for the Board’s review and discussion at the April meeting.
The review of objectives listed on the Agenda compared with the draft resolution would also be
continued.

ZONING INSPECTOR’S REPORT

Mr. Kearns distributed the February zoning certificate listing. He notified members that the
asbestos removal at the Rockhaven property was completed and demolition of the structure
would be done soon. The Township is to be reimbursed by a Moving Ohio Forward grant.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:26pm. The next scheduled meeting is Monday, April 15" at
Tpm.

Dennis Medica, Chair




